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TO:  Town Clerks and CLA Delegates  

 

FROM: Jeannine Usher, Administrative Coordinator 

 

DATE:  August 8, 2022 

 

The Candlewood Lake Authority cancelled its regular meeting that was scheduled for Wednesday, 

August 10, 2022 at 7:00pm. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Recoverable Signature

X Jeannine Usher

Jeannine Usher

Administrative Coordinator

Signed by: b509ac7a-9440-4173-831c-f187f9173cef  
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Received by email on 08/08/2022 @ 4:36 p.m.
by Chrystie M. Bontempo, Asst. Town Clerk, New Fairfield


